
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BROOKFIELD NORTH RIVERSIDE WATER COMMISSION 

36-INCH SUPPLY MAIN IMPROVEMENTS 
 

 

The Brookfield North Riverside Water Commission (BNRWC) is constructing a potable 

water transmission main through the City of Chicago, the Village of Oak Park, the Park 

District of Oak Park and the Village of Forest Park. This project will provide a 

supplemental water feed to the existing system that presently serves the Village of Lyons, 

the Village of Brookfield, the Village of North Riverside and the Village of LaGrange Park. 

Funding for this project is provided in part by a low interest loan from the Illinois 

Environmental Protection Agency Public Water Supply Loan Program (PWSLP). The 

PWSLP is funded by both State and Federal sources in the amount of $15,580,000.00, 

at an interest rate of 1.64%, which will be repaid over 20 years. For more information 

contact the BNRWC at 708-485-4244. 


